
 

 

 

P-04-477 Support for the Control of Dogs (Wales) Bill – Correspondence 

from petitioner to the clerking team, 28.06.18  

 

Dear Kayleigh, 

 

Thank you for your email below my meeting was due meet on 20th June with the 

Cabinet Secretary, Lesley Griffiths. Unfortunately, the meeting was cancelled by the 

Cabinet Secretary.  

 

I am waiting for a new date to be arranged, and I would like the Chair and the 

members of the Petition committee to hold my petition until I have had my meeting 

with the Cabinet Secretary, Lesley Griffiths. 

 

Regards, 

Dilwar Ali 

 


